
NOTICE OF PROPOSED PROPERTY 
TAX INCREASE FOR THE VILLAGE 

OF WESTFIELD 
 
I. A public hearing to approve a proposed property tax levy 
increase for the Village of Westfield for 2024 will be held on 
Monday, November 4, 2024, at 6:45 o'clock p.m. at the 
Village Hall, Westfield, IL. 
 
Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and 
present testimony to the taxing district may contact Kathy 
Phegley, Village Clerk, P.O. Box 216, Westfield, IL 62474; 
phone (217) 967-5411. 
 
II. The corporate and special purpose property taxes 
extended or abated for 2023 were $53,019.84. 
 
The proposed corporate and special purpose property taxes 
to be levied for 2024 are $67,850.00. This represents a 
27.97 percent increase over the previous year. 
 
III. The property taxes extended for debt service and public 
building commission leases for 2023 were none. 
 
The estimated property taxes to be levied for debt service 
and public building commission leases for 2024 are none. 
This represents no change over the previous year. 
 
IV. The total property taxes extended or abated for 2023 
were $53,019.84. 
 
The estimated total property taxes to be levied for 2024 are 
$67,850.00. This represents a 27.97 percent increase over 
the previous year. 


